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Comments: I'd like to address the Holland Lake product that is being proposed by powdr. | object to the fact that
there has not been any environmental impact studies done or any highway or area traffic impact studies. The
project is too big for the area that borders our sacred Bob Marshall Wilderness area and would be harmful to
wildlife and the pristine Lake Holland. That area is a historic part of Montana that may need some updating but it
definitely does not need that scope of an expansion. Since it is on Forest land the lease should be pulled until all
proper studies are complete and it's proven that the infrastructure of the area could support this type of project. |
strongly oppose this project, please put a stop to this project and preserve this historic area for Montanans and
guests who enjoy it as it is.

David Leech



